
What happens at a 
local party executive 
meeting?

• There should be an update from all the officers 
on what they have done since the last meeting. 

• The Treasurer should give their regular update 
on the Local Party’s finances. 

• If the Local Party is working to a set plan, then 
progress with this should be reported and the 
next months’ tasks and targets agreed and set 
out. 

• The Local Party Executive hears reports of 
activity from the wards and any councillors and 
this can be a useful place to swap ideas and 
information. 

• Accept new members into the Local Party in 
accordance with the membership rules. 

• The Executive is also a forum for advertising 
events and for passing on information from the 
region and the party nationally. 

• The Local Party Executive can be a forum for 
discussing political and policy issues, though it is 
primarily a working body and party business 
should take precedence.


